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UNIVERSITY OF IBADAN 

ACADEMIC PLANNING UNIT 

 

REQUEST FOR APPLICATIONS FROM ELIGIBLE STAFF FOR THE YEAR 

2024/2025 TRAINING UNDER THE TETFund/CAMPUS FRANCE 

AGREEMENT 

 

In line with the approval for the implementation of the signed Agreement between 

TETFund and Campus France, members of staff of the University are notified that the 

year 2024/2025 session submissions of applications under the TETFund Scholarship for 

Academic Staff Scheme has commenced.  

 

The University is expected to submit the list of interested eligible prospective scholars for 

sponsorship.   

 

In view of the above, applications are expected from eligible scholars (members of 

academic staff). Kindly use the links below to access the institutions and courses on 

offer: 

 

http://taughtie.campusfrance.org 

 

https://doctorat.campusfrance.org 

 

METHOD OF APPLICATION 

 

Interested scholars are expected to write application letters to the Deputy Vice-

Chancellor (Academic). Please, note that all applications should reach the Office of the 

Deputy Vice-Chancellor (Academic) on or before Friday, 08 March 2024. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

G. O. Saliu, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA  

http://taughtie.campusfrance.org/
https://doctorat.campusfrance.org/


Registrar 


